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GE Nuclear Energy

GENUCLEAW SOURCING & SUPPORTg gg,,,,; cym,,,y
Licensing & Traffic 175 cueer eve =eD sese CA 95 r25

February 16, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs
1 White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike*

Rockville, MD 2V852
l

Attention: Ms. Betty Wright
Export / Import Licensing Officer

Subject: Export Licensing Application for Ultrasonic
Weld Inspection System

Dear Ms. Wright:

We hereby request an XCOM License to export equipment / components
described in 10 CFR Part 110.8 (e), in specific an " Ultrasonic
Weld Inspection System" as described on the attachment. This
equipment is to be exported to the country of Spain. The
ultimate consignee is Empresa Nacional del Uranio S.A.(ENUSA),
Juzbado, Salamanca, Spain. There will be no intermediate
consignee.

This equipment is to be used on GE Nuclear Energy designed
boiling water reactor nuclear fuel to assure the quality of
welds on fuel rods making up the fuel bundles fabricated at
their facility. ENUSA is not licensed and has no plans to
become licensed for the handling of Mixed (U,Pu) Oxide fuel.

We are requesting the license to be issued for five years, so
that we will be abic to ship spares and warranty replacement
parts for the system in the future. The dollar value would be
$600,000.00 in total. This equipment is schedule for shipment on
or about April 1, 1994 from GE Nuclear Energy, 2117 Castle Hayne
Road, Wilmington, NC 28401.

Enclosed also is General Electric Company's check # 2489338 in
the amount of $5,300.00 payable to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission for the processing and issuance of this export license
as required by law. Your assistance is urgently requested in
order that a license may be issued in a timely manner to meet
scheduled shipping date and installation at the fabrication
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facility. Should you have any questions, please contact the
undersigned. .

Thank you for your attention in this matter. I

Sincerely, |
i

$%'

M. LaRue !.

Licensing and Traffic Manager .)
M/C 512 - (408)925-3120

cc: License File
.

D. K. George :
I
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